
PRAYER	DEVELOPMENT
The first step in our process is Prayer Development. This is our effort to assist 
pastors and their church leaders in leading their churches to prioritize being 
born of the Spirit, filled with the Spirit, and led by the Spirit. God’s Word 
says: “Not by might nor by power, but by My Spirit, says the LORD of hosts” 
(Zechariah 4:6). It is clear then, that nothing of kingdom significance occurs 
without the power of the Holy Spirit! Based upon this conviction, we will 
begin 2022 with “THE UPPER ROOM” on Sabbath afternoon January 29. 
This virtual conference is for all pastors and their church leaders—everyone 
who desires to be born of the Spirit, filled with the Spirit, and led by the Spirit. 
At the conclusion of the event, participants will be invited to continue the 
journey of seeking the outpouring of the Holy Spirit through a virtual eight-
week small group experience. 


